Minutes of the committee meeting of Cheshire EGB held at The Laurels, Allostock  on Wednesday 19th  October 2011
 Present: Pat Guerin (PG), Liz Finney  (LF), Muriel Taylor (MT) , Steph Wagstaff-Bethel  (SW-B), Jane Evison (JE),  Maggie Maguire (MM).
	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	
	Maggie Maguire was welcomed back on to the committee
	

	1
	Apologies for Absence.   
Apologies received from Pennie Drummond, Michelle France, Shaun Walsh & Harry Ingram.
	

	2
	Confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting.

The minutes were confirmed. 
	

	       3


	Matters Arising.

LF reported that HOOF will provide funding for bridleways as long as the landowner is in agreement with the work being carried out.
The Peover Ride was very successful with 49 entries.
	

	 4
	Treasurer’s Report . 
 MT reported that the balance is £1113.11. 

	

	5
	Membership Secretary’s Report.

PG reported that there are 74 Full members including 1junior & 5 Young Riders & 12 Associate members. 

	

	6
	PR.  
SW-B will produce adverts & articles for local magazines plus article for EGB magazine. SW has kept Cheshire facebook page updated & web site (Chris Taylor) has been very well used. SW-B will send calendar for 2012 to local magazines.
PG has received the newsletter from Sue Higgins & will organise to send it out ASAP.


	SW-B

PG

	7
	Groups meeting 29th Oct.
LF will attend. Difficult for some as falls in half-term week.
	LF


	8
	EGB AGM.
PG & LF definitely attending.

	

	9
	Congleton Ride.
PG reported that most of the organisation is in place.   
	

	10
	Ask the Experts Evening.

LF confirmed that Andraya Hiscox, Terry Madden & Rachel & Andrew Atkinson will be attending. S W-B will design a flyer to be included with the newsletter. 

	SW-B

	11
	Quiz Night.

PD has reported that the trophy was returned to Mid Cheshire Bridleways Group. 

Thursday 19th January was considered to be a good date, possibly at the Three Greyhounds, Allostock. Groups to be asked are Mid Cheshire, Delamere Rding Club, Border Bridleways Assoc, New Barn Livery, Cheshire Hunt north PC & BHS Cheshire.  JE offered to set questions.

	JE

	12
	Training Day.
This will be held on 26th Feb 2012 at New Barn Livery Yard, Ollerton. SW-B will take entries. Suggested topics are farriery (Je will ask James Hall-Patterson), crewing, schooling & saddlery.

	SW-B


	13
	Cheshire Group Annual Meeting.
Thursday 2nd Feb 2012 at Heyrose Golf club. PG will agree a menu of hotpot & crumble.
	PG

	14
	AOB.

1. Following their win at the Riding Clubs Endurance Team event, Delamere Riding Club team (Jane Stewart, Anne & Tim Deeprose) have generously offered a subsidy of £10 per ride entry to any non EGB riding club team member entering a Cheshire ride next season. We are most grateful as it will encourage more riding clubs to enter teams.

2. The Delamere Social Ride has been booked for 21st April 2012 & will hopefully follow a different route to the Frolic.

3. Sally Mellor & Sue Higgins have put in a Ride Proposal form for a Longmynd Ride on 9th September 2012. 

4. Harry Ingram submitted a proposal regarding supporting International level riders within the groups. The committee discussed this but decided we could not make any decisions without national support.  LF will take it to the Groups meeting.
	LF

	15.
	Date of next meeting.

This will be on January 11th 2012 at The Laurels at 8.00pm.
	








